
 

 

 

To the Chairperson and Members 
Of the Central Area Committee 

 

Stoneybatter Greening Strategy – February 2024 Update 

 
Arbour Hill Rain Garden: 

Currently on-site and scheduled for completion in February 2024. 

 

Ben Edair Road: 

The Ben Edair tree planting project has successfully undergone the tender assessment, and 

a contractor has been approved and appointed. Construction review is currently in progress, 

with the project anticipated to be completed in 2024. 

 

Fitzwilliam Place N: 

Tree planting and junction realignment project on Fitzwilliam Place N has completed its tender 

assessment stage, and a contractor has been approved and appointed. The project is 

currently undergoing construction review and is expected to be completed in 2024. 

 

Cowper Street Green Zone: 

The Cowper Street Green School Zone project, developed in collaboration with E&T, is 

currently in the construction tender preparation stage. Confirmation of NTA contributions is 

pending. The project is to be completed in 2024. 

 

Montpelier Hill Tree Planting & SuDS: 

The Tree Planting & SuDS project at Montpelier Hill is undergoing a comprehensive design 

review. A revised tender is expected to be issued for contractor procurement in 2024. 

 

Ivar Street: 

The Ivar Street tree planting and junction realignment project are currently in the feasibility 

and public consultation stage. Upon achieving consensus for the new layout, a contractor will 

be procured for implementation. Depending on feedback received, it is anticipated that these 

works will be carried out in 2024 

 

 

 

Gareth Toolan 

gareth.toolan@dublincity.ie  
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